
To whom it may concern, 

Just writing to you in support of the new development at 4 Delmar Parade, DEE WHY 

I am looking at investing in a new development for my daughters in the Dee Why area and am 
in support of 4 Delmar project. 
It will be an affordable option built by a reputable builder. I support developments like this 
which provide affordable housing in an area where there is a rental crisis. It will also provide 
more rental opportunities for the growing population of Dee Why. I am happy about more 
options to invest in and therefore support the 4 Delamr project. 

kind Regards, 

Angie Barbour. 
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